Reference Letter

Dear Sir/ Madam,

Re: Reference Letter for Sangalang, Myline Bernal

Sangalang, Myline Bernal has worked for my family since May, 2021 [contract under my
partner’s name]. Her employment contract will end on February 25™, 2025 and she will be
released on February 26™, 2025. The reason for termination is Relocation: our family left Hong
Kong to move abroad.

Myline was responsible for the following activities:

- taking care of my child, who was born in September 2021. This included
o taking care of him when he was a newborn by putting him to bed, preparing his
milk bottles, sterilizing all his bottles, cleaning his clothes, etc.
preparing all his meals since he started weaning at 6 months
organize playdate and continuously play with him
o school drop-off and pick up when he was not a baby anymore and bed time
routine (nap and evening) if me and my partner were not available.
- Regularly cooking for the household adults
- Cleaning the house when not occupied with childcare responsibilities and cooking
- Taking care of our household cat and dog. This included feeding them, walking the dod
and cleaning the cat litter box

Note: our family hired a second maid in February 2023. The second one took care of my
youngest child, born in March 2023. Myline and our second helper shared the pets and
cleaning responsibilities.

Myline is very experienced with young kids and extremely good with them. Myline was a blessing
during the newborn phase as she knew exactly what to do and how to support me in the best
way possible. Both my kids are very attached to her. She has always been extremely sweet, kind
and playful with them. She is a good cook and can follow any recipe. She can clean and sew.

We wish Myline the best of luck in the future finding a suitable employer.

Thank you very much for your kind attention.

Chiara Ballarini -

B Bl enay Chaog



